
 

 

Meeting of Chequamegon Bay Quilters 
December 10, 2019  

(postponed from December 3 due to snow) 
 

Meeting called to order by Jan Benson 5:40 p.m. 
16 members present, plus 1 guest. 
 
Jan passed around the compiled list of members to check accuracy. 
 
Guest: Dawn Bellile—sews, makes mittens. 
 
Secretary’s Report: posted on line. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Lynn will have report in January; no changes since last month’s report. 
 
Brief Business Meeting: 
 
Deb Aaron received a thank you note for the Cancer Center neck pillows. It will be posted on 
CBQ website. They can use more. One of the pillows was easily identified by its “stars” of 
challenge fabric! 
 
Washburn Library has its raffle quilt on display. Raffle drawing will be held on December 19 at 
5 pm. Tickets are 6 for $5, $1 each. 
 
Karen reported several events are being organized by Candy Webb at Harbor View Event 
Center in Washburn (contact her at 715-292-0547): 
Retreat, February 27-March 1, 2010. Rates vary by day or overnight. 
Barn Quilt (painted boards) with Tami Fisher, February 8, $65 
Bali Wedding Ring class with Donna Mather, March 24-29  
 
QOV. Money received from Elks is nearly spent. Please consult Jan S. and Sheri, before buying 
any more fabric that you’d want reimbursed from this money. 
 
Name Tag drawing: won by Sue G. 
 
Sunshine/Birthdays: 
September  
Deb A. (11)  
December  
Jill (12)  
 
Show and Tell: 
 
Charlie: Baby quilt with some reverse side of challenge fabric. Also, baby quilt using template. 
 
Jill S: finished 23 projects (her challenge), won gift certificate prize at the Fabric Patch. Flannel, 
coasters, ornaments, table runner, quilt with small pieces, purse, a quilt donated for a raffle. 
 



 

 

Deb A: three-sided stand-up fabric trees (wanted stars on top)—purchased roll of strips of 
fabric on quilt trip. 
 
Debbie: birch bark stars, needle felting of owl, giving away two items received as part of 
purchase at Missouri Star. 
 
Kaci: The Forgiving Quilt great book by Ann Hazelwood (but with spelling and grammar 
mistakes) 
 
Lucy: row quilt (rows created by members of previous quilt guild) finished by adding the 
machine binding, quilt includes trapunto of tracks 
 
Jan B: quilt from panel, with yellow backing obtained from MIssouri trip 
 
Program (Sandy and Charlie) 
Use tea lights in various ways to make ornaments to give to library or to take home. 
 
Door prize was mug in cozy, won by Terri C. 
 
Holiday Treats:  
Everyone brought and shared yummy finger food. 
 
Wrapped Gift Exchange  
Gifts distributed by drawn number. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
Minutes taken by Lucy Tyrrell.  


